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4th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It has been lovely to have some sunshine this week! Hopefully it lasts over the weekend. Please find 
out more about what has been happening in school and some important updates. 
 
 

Wear Yellow for Mental Health Day 
 

On Friday 11th October, we will be celebrating Mental Health Day. All children are invited to come 
into school in own clothes wearing something yellow on this day. Our Headstarters will also be sharing 
some strategies in assembly that week about how to have good mental health.  
 

Parent Consultations 
 

A letter will go out next week explaining how to make an appointment for parent consultations. This is 
a great opportunity to look at some of the work your child has produced so far and to speak to the 
class teacher on how they have settled into their new classes. Please find the dates for these in 
‘Dates for your Diary’ below. 
 

Railway Safety 
 

We have been informed of increasing incidents in our area of children trespassing on railway lines. 
Network Rail are in the process of upgrading lines to include extra rails as well as electrifying some 
lines and have provided us with some short age-appropriate safety videos to share with children in 
school. Please can you also remind children about the dangers of playing on or near railway lines. 
Thank you. 
 

School in a Snapshot 
 

• Y5 and Y6 had a wonderful time at Peat Rigg last week, well done to all! 
• KS2 running club started on Wednesday lunchtime which the children really enjoyed. 
• Y4 have continued with their learning around different careers with  
• EYFS have been thoroughly enjoying their dancing sessions with Triple Dee Dance as part of their 

Hummersea Curriculum. 
• We had our first singing assembly of the year with Mr. Bendelow last week. 
• Fr. Adam came into school to celebrate Harvest Festival during assembly. 
• The children started thinking about ‘Voices that refused to be silent’ through our work during 

Black History Month. 
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Collecting children early 
 

We have an increasing number of children being collected early for appointments. Please can any 
medical appointments be made after school where possible so that children are not missing out any 
learning. If you are unable to get an appointment after school, please let the school office know as 
soon as possible and provide evidence of the appointment. Thank you. 
 
Dates for your Diary 
 
October 
 

10th Flu Vaccinations 
11th Wear Yellow for Mental Health Day 
16th Y2 Captain Cook Museum Visit 
23rd Y3 & Y5 Murton Park Trip 
24th Y4 & Y6 Murton Park Trip 
25th Break up for half term at 3:15pm 
 

Parents Consultations (More information to follow) 
 

21st Y6 1:15pm – 3:15pm 
22nd Y3 1:15pm – 3:15pm 
23rd Y1 9:15am – 11:15am 
23rd Y4 1:15pm – 3:15pm 
24th Y2 9:15am – 11:15am 
24th Y5 1:15pm – 3:15pm 
25th Reception 1:15pm – 3:15pm 
 
November 
 

4th Children return to school at 8:45am 
12th Odd Socks Day (Children can wear odd socks to raise awareness during Anti-Bullying Week) 
15th Children in Need Day (Children can come to school in spotty/own clothes) 
22nd PD day – school closed for children 
25th PD day – school closed for children 
 
 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
Mrs C. Grainger 
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